
NOTICE 
 
 
The Human Rights Commission will hold a conference call on Thursday, May 28, 2015 
beginning at 9 a.m. (CDT). This call will be to set a hearing date in the matter of Evans 
v. TMOne LLC.  
 
The call in number is 605.773.2323 and the password is 1733. If you experience 
problems getting connected, please call 605.773.3011 for assistance. 
 
Questions related to the Commission may be directed to Department of Labor and 
Regulations (DLR) Labor and Management Division Director James Marsh at 
605.773.3681 or by email James.Marsh@state.sd.us.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Individuals needing assistance, special accommodations, or materials in an alternative format pursuant to 

the American Disabilities Act should notify Morgan Ness prior to this public meeting at 605.773.5395. 


